ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Separate sealed BIDS for the construction of Elrod Road Lift Station Replacement will be
received by Warren County Water District at the office of the General Manager at 523 U.S.
Hwy 31-W Bypass, Bowling Green, Kentucky 42101 until 2:00 PM, Central Daylight Time,
Tuesday, September 15, 2020, and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud.

The CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be examined at the office of Warren County Water
District, 523 U.S. Hwy 31-W Bypass, Bowling Green, KY and McGraw Hill Construction
Dodge at www.construction.com/projectcenter. Copies of the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS
may be obtained at the office of the General Manager located at 523 U.S. Hwy 31-W
Bypass, Bowling Green, KY 42101, upon payment of $50.00 for each set.

Refer all inquiries to:
Jonathan Lawson, P.E.
jonathanl@warrenwater.com
(270) 842-0052 ext. 556

August 14, 2020 John M. Dix, General Manager
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